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I strongly support HB 3824A/dry needling practice. Physical therapists are highly 

trained professionals who have safely and effectively provided dry needling as part of 

their practice in the past. Not to mention, HB 3824A ensures continued access to this 

essential therapy and supports patient-centered, evidence-based care in Oregon. 


